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The International Tinnitus Journal is now becoming 
more regular and receiving good articles from all over 
the world. This issue comes out in june as it should be 
and we hope to keep the june and december dates for 
the two annual issues.

During the transiction from New York to Brasília we 
got delayed in two issues so that the 2013 ones are being 
published in 2014. We are now planning to have 3 issues 
published this year and 3 next year in order to close the 
gap and attain complete regularity. After that we shall 
apply for our impact factor which we believe will be good 
because of the open asses in the web. The ITJ articles 
reach many countries and many researchers throughout 
the world. This is compatible with our objective to be a 
truly international scientific journal.

We encourage at this point the submission of 
good articles to ITJ so that we can get three issues out 
in the next two years.

All the articles published are peer reviewed  
and approved. Our Editorial Board is composed by 
researches from all over the world. We believe therefore 
that ITJ will survive and continue to thrive in the years 
to come.

Of course we need the support of the scientific 
community in order to get good submissions for the 
journal.

Professor Carlos A Oliveira, MD., PhD.
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